
Volunteers Needed for Pancake Breakfast! 
 

Parents:  Are you looking for an opportunity to do service hours? 

If so, please volunteer to help with the Usher’s Pancake Breakfast! 

 

There are 3 sessions that volunteers are needed: 

 
Saturday, Nov 6th:   Noon-4 pm 

Sunday, Nov 7th:    7:30am-11:30am 
Sunday, Nov 7th:    11:30am- 3:30pm 

 

3 adults (and 3 students from 8th grade for those that need service 
hours) are needed for each session. 

 

For more information, or to sign up, please contact  

Peter Holod  

Phone:  773-354-0070  

Email: peterholod@icloud.com 

 

Make sure to attend Pancake Breakfast on Sunday, November 7th 
(8:00AM – 1:00PM) …. More info to follow! 


